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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure establishes pay parity between employees of the Department of Corrections (DOC) 

and the Office of Juvenile Affairs (OJA), bringing OJA employee salaries up to the level of 

equivalent positions within the DOC. The OJA has provided the following information:  

 

For current OJA staffing level given the Central Oklahoma Juvenile Campus (COJC) budgeted 

salaries, fiscal impact is as follows:  

 

However, if the OJA were required to staff at a level sufficient for the maximum resident 

capacity, then fiscal impact would be as follows:  

 



 

Therefore, in its current form, HB2498 will have a fiscal impact of at least $460,021.50 per year 

to the OJA given the agency's current staffing levels. If the OJA must increase staff to a level 

sufficient for the maximum resident capacity, then the fiscal impact would be $821,728.03 per 

year. 

 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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